

October 27, 2020

Cantor Jeff Warschauer 435 Nassau Street Princeton, NJ 08540

Dear Cantor Jeff:

On behalf of The Jewish Center, especially the officers and trustees who comprise the Executive Committee, I want to thank you for everything you did to make the 5781 High Holiday services warm, spiritually fulfilling, and inclusive.

Unfortunately, we do not frequently express our gratitude for all you do for our shul. However, know that your efforts are recognized and appreciated. This year in particular, your skills and patience were tested as we coped with the pandemic and an empty sanctuary during the holidays. Yet, your ability to project spirituality, to adapt to technology, and to employ your humanity in a way that touched all who participated in our services made the High Holidays memorable.

I also want you to know that The Executive Committee has made a donation in your honor to The Jewish Center. We are grateful for all you did during the High Holidays and continue to do throughout the year.

Warmly

Randy Brett

President

Cc: Alexandra Bar-Cohen, Linda Meisel, David Greenberg, Nicole Soffin, Adam Scheer, Robert Schwartz, Edye Kamenir, Polly Strauss, Heidi Joseph, Dane Dickler, Naomi Richman Neumann